NORMAN COUNTY EAST
SCHOOL DISTRICT #2215
Rob Nudell, Superintendent
P.0. Box 420

Twin Valley, MN 56584-0420
Phone: (218) 584-5151 Fax (218) 584-5170

11/17/21

Norman County East Families,

This letter is a reminder that on Wednesday, November 24%, 2021, students will be
dismissed at 12:00pm, as we will have staff training that afternoon.

Students will have lunch provided at school before the busses depart at 12:00.
We hope you have a wonderful Thanksgiving break!

Thank you for your continued support of NCE School. Go TITANS!

Sincerely,
Rob Nudell /ﬁn Flaten

Superintendent High School Principal



